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Docket No. 50-247

tr. John T. Conway 
Executive Director 
Joint Eo=ittee on Atomic Energy 
Conjross of the United States 

Dear Mr. Cown#y: 

Fnclosed for the information of tho Joint Committee are two letters 
recently received fvom Wr. Hanson 31atz, Director, The City of 
Now York Department of Health, Office of Radiation Control. These 
letters refer to the proposed nuclear power plant of the Consolidated 
Edison Company of "ew York, Indian Point-2.  

Sincerely yours, 

Original ignei by C. K. Beck 

Harold L. Price 
Director of Regulation 
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